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Honorable Senator Carney and Representative Kuhn and distinguished members of 
the Judiciary, 
  I am here to support Rep. Abigail Griffin's bill # 886 that the Medication Abortion 
Pill should not be available for purchase on line. I also agree thatcthe information that
there is a pill that can reverse the medical abortion should be highlighted in the 
information about the pill. I also agree that  more information should be required 
about the effects of the abortion drug and what it will do to the girl.


